From: Evans, Ginger 
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2016 9:55 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: NestGen Advisory Committee June 16-17

I have been appointed to the NextGen Advisory Committee by FAA, one of two airport representatives.   Most of the members are airlines or avionics manufacturers.  Last week I attended my first meeting.  Thursday evening, I attended a dinner hosted by the Airline Pilots Association in Washington DC.  Friday’s meeting was at Boeing facility in Arlington, VA.  Boeing provided a lunch to all attendees.

In addition, I attended a lunch on Thursday hosted by the Aeroclub of Washington, at Reagan National Airport.  The keynote speaker was Doug Parker, CEO of American Airlines.  The host for the event was RTCA, a non profit entity that provides support to FAA.  RTCA facilitates the NextGen Advisory Committee 

Ginger S. Evans, MS, P.E.

Commissioner 

Chicago Department of Aviation
